CITY COUNCIL
CITY OF CHICAGO

COUNCIL CHAMBER

SECOND FLOOR, CITY HALL
TELEPHONE: 312-744-6800

June 9, 2015

This letter is to serve as notification that we have accepted both a hand painted (10x10)
picture from a student (and constituent) artist as well as a floral arrangement from a
local chamber of commerce on behalf of the City of Chicago. During our recent 41
ward office opening, the items were gifted to the city and | have displayed them in a
place where the public can view them in our ward office. Please let me know if you
have any questions.

Thank you,

Anth olitano
Alderman, 415t Ward
City of Chicago
773.631.2241
www.chicago41.com



